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A stranger taught me a valuable lesson in stewardship
welcome to our october newsletter

My son and I shared a car this summer. There were two rules.  Don’t let the gas get 
low and replace the money in the console if you use it. 

I was driving to Home Depot on a ridiculously hot day when I saw a woman standing 
in the median with a sign asking for help. The light was red so I rummaged in the 
console and found four dollars.  The left turn arrow changed to green so I quickly 
said “take care, I hope this helps” as I handed her the money and started to inch 
forward.  In a panicked voice I heard her call out, “wait, wait please wait” so of 

course I waited.

This wonderful woman handed me a gift  that I now cherish.

There are so many things I love about this gift.  She took the time to personalize it 
with the handwritten explanation of how the money would be used.  She used a 

universal visual symbol of love.
And she made sure every donor received a gift, even the lady in a rush to  get to 

Home Depot.

Want to learn more about how we can help you thank your donors?
Want to brainstorm? 

520-275-5035
Visit our contact page


